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December 3, Karachi: Today, on World Disability Day, we celebrate the rights, dignity, and 
contributions of people with disabilities. This day is a reminder of our collective responsibility 
to build a world where inclusivity, accessibility, and equality are not just ideals but realities. 
 
At Dawood Public School, we are committed to creating a system where students and staff of 
all abilities can thrive. Through initiatives like the Dawood Development Unit (DDU), we are 
building an evolving space that enables people with disabilities to be fully integrated into all 
aspects of life. We aim to ensure that they are not marginalized, but rather empowered to 
participate as equals in every part of society, from education to the workplace. The resilience 
and courage of people with disabilities is a mark of human determination – we passionately 
believe that their contributions enrich our community and inspire us to do better every day. 
 
Trustee of The Dawood Foundation, Kulsum Dawood, remarked on Tuesday: “The Dawood 
Developmental Unit reflects our conviction that everyone deserves an equal chance to 
succeed. By providing the right support, we aim to integrate people with disabilities into the 
mainstream, ensuring they live, study, and work with dignity. No one should be left behind.” 
 
In honour of this day, our students and staff have come together for a heartfelt performance 
of the timeless classic, Dosti, embodying the spirit of unity that transcends all differences and 
boundaries. 
 
To learn more about the Dawood Development Unit at Dawood Public School, click here.  
 

https://dps.edu.pk/ddu.php

